STATE OF ALASI&A
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing on the proposed revised State Plan for the
federally funded Department of Energy’s 1984 Weatheriza-
tion Assistance Program for Low-Income Persons will be
conducted by the Department of Community and Regional
Affairs at:

Office of Energy Programs
Conference Room

949 E. 36th Ave., Suite 400
Anchorage, Alaska 99508
Wednesday, March 7, 1984
1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Copies of the State Plan are available in advance through:

Michael Carr or Josie Roetto
Weatherization Program Managers
Department of Community and Regional Affairs
Division of Community Development
Office of Energy Programs
949 E. 36th Ave,, Suite 400
Anchorage, Alaska 99508
Telephone: (907) 563-1967

Persons unable to attend the hearing are encouraged to write
or telephone their comments to the office listed above.
Comments will be accepted through March 7, 1984.




